WRITTEN TEST 3 I. AIMS/OBJECTIVES OF THE TEST - To check understanding and access 1. Language focus - To get feedback from students 2. Skills: To help Ss develop their skill of doing MCQ tests **3. Attitudes:** To motivate Ss to work harder for their test II. PREPARATION **1. Teacher:** - **Testing aids**: copies of MCQ test, answer key - **Testing method**: Written test – multiple choice questions 2. Students: - Prepare for the test at home III. PROCEDURE 1. Class organization (1 minute) 2. Testing time: (44 minutes) **3. Contents:** - Vocabulary: Competitions - Grammar: Reported speech with gerund - Phonetics: /tr/, /dr/, /tw/ Nôi dung đề số 121 I. Choose from the four given options (marked A, B, C or D) the one that has the underlined part pronounced differently from the others of the same group. 01. A. manage B. cake C. hate **D.** mate C. <u>ch</u>emistry **02. A.** teacher **B.** chalk **D.** chair **03. A.** disabled **B.** arrived C. retarded **D.** learned II. Choose from the four underlined parts of each sentence (marked A, B, C, and D) one that needs correcting. Identify tour answer by circling the corresponding letter A, B, C, or D. **04.** <u>I'll make</u> <u>some sandwiches before I'll leave</u> for work. **B.** some sandwiches before **C.** I'll make **D.** I'll leave **A.** for work **05.** She washes her hair at least six time a week. **A.** washes her hair **B.** a week C. time at least **06.** Where I am living now is convenient for work because I don't have travel far. **A.** Where I am **B.** have travel far **C.** for work because I don't **D.** is convenient **07.** The reason why <u>he's not feeling</u> very well <u>is simple</u> - <u>he's ate</u> too much <u>as usual</u>. **A.** he's not feeling **B.** is simple C. he's ate **D.** as usual **08.** Mary found it hard to concentrate on her work because the noise. **A.** it hard **B.** because the noise **C.** to concentrate **D.** work III. Choose from the four given options (marked A, B, C or D) the one that has the different stress pattern from the others of the same group. 09. A. medium **B.** passion C. aspect D. success C. government **10. A.** visit **B.** borrowing D. attraction IV. Choose from the four options given (marked A, B, C, and D) one best answer to complete each of the gaps below by circling the corresponding letter A, B, C, or D. Without transportation, our modern society could not (11)____, we would have no metal, no coal

and no oil nor would we have any product made from these materials. Besides, we would have to spend most of our time (12)____ food and food would be limited to the kinds that could grow in the climate and soil of our neighborhoods. Transportation also (13)____ our lives in other ways. Transportation can speed a doctor to the (14)____ of a sick person, even if the patient lives on an isolated farm. It can take police to the scene of a crime within moments of being notified. Transportation (15)____ teams of athletes to compete in national and international sports contests. In time of disasters, transportation can rush aid to person in areas stricken by floods, famines and

earthquakes.

11	A aviat	D	hannan	\overline{C}	agtabligh		D	talra placa
11	. A. EXIST	D. D	happen	C.	establish			take place
	. A. buying				paying			taking
13	. A. affects	В.	influences	C.	makes		D.	effects
14	. A. side	B.	way enables	C.	part		D.	body
V. Choose from the four options given (marked A, B, C, and D) one best answer to complete each								
sentence by circling the corresponding letter A, B, C, or D.								
			terrupting me whenever					
A.	did	В.	will	C .	would		D.	might
17.	Most people were n	o lor	ger listening to his long		_ story.			
A.	annoying	В.	irritable	C .	boring		D.	tiring
18.	Would you be	_ to :	hold the door open?					
A.	kind enough	В.	irritable hold the door open? so kind door it.	C.	as kind		D.	too kind
19.	There's someone at	the o	loor it.					
Α.	I answered	В.	I answer	C.	I'll answer D.	I'm	ansv	vering
20.	If you require any r	nore	about the holiday,	plea	se telephone us.			υ
Α.	news	В.	information	C.	fact		D.	
	scription	_,					_ •	
		l	you stop working so h	nard				
Δ1.	if	R	unless	C	until		D	when
22	If I'm tired in the ex	D. Zenin	σ to hed early	С.	unun		υ.	WIICH
Δ2.	I want	P	g to bed early. I'd have gone	\boldsymbol{C}	I'11 go		D	I'd go
				C.	1 11 go		υ.	1 u go
23.	I think Sally is quite		IICI SISICI.	\mathbf{C}	aa meetty aa	D	00.10	rotty, than
A.	as pretty	D.	prettier	C.	as pretty as	υ.	as p	retty than
24.	I am not sure	the	green coat is.	~	1 2		ъ	1
	whose						D.	whom
25.	the time you	get t	o the theater, the play wi	II hav	ve finished.		_	
A.	ln	В.	By in an acciden	С.	on		D.	Until
26.	Four people were so	eriou	sly in an acciden	t on t	the motorway.			
			damaged	C .	wounded		D.	spoiled
	Oh, no! My wallet l		een					
A.	stolen	В.	een picked	C .	theft		D.	robbed
28.	Traveling to Paris _		air is quicker than driving	ng.				
	by		over		through		D.	on
29.	We watched the cat		the tree.		_			
	climb			C.	climbed	\mathbf{L}). h	ad climbed
			estion that everyone ans	were	d it correctly.			
	much	B .	such	C.			D.	too
			good of the mour				-	
	picture	B.	vision	C.	view		D.	sight
			an these pounds for				2.	518110
	exchange				alter		D	arrange
	_						υ.	arrange
	ran out of	ause P	he petrol on the la put out of	uot 1a]	p. got out of	T) .	nade out of
	Since he was a here	D.	of his has been sto	C.		1	J. I	nauc out of
			of his has been sta				D	نطعاه ما
	cares		sports		professions		υ.	hobbies
			o difficult underst		41 4		ъ	
			for me to					me to
VI. Read the following passage carefully and choose from the four given options (marked A, B, C								
or D) one best solution finish each of the questions that follow.								

The Nobel prizes, awarded annually for distinguished work in chemistry, physic, physiology or medicine, literature, and international peace, were made available by a fund bequeathed for that purpose by Swedish philanthropist, Alfred Bernard Nobel. The prizes, awarded since 1901, are administered by the Nobel Foundation in Stockholm. In 1969, a prize for economics endowed by the Central Bank of Sweden was added. Candidates for the prizes must be nominated in writing by a qualified authority in the field of competition. Candidates are judged by Swedish and Norwegian academies and institutes on the basis of their contribution to mankind. The awards are usually presented in Stockholm ion December 10, with the King of Sweden officiating, an appropriate tribute to Alfred Nobel on the anniversary of his death. Each prize includes a gold medal, a diploma, and a cash award of about one million dollars.

- **36.** Why were the prizes named for Alfred Nobel?
 - **A.** He won the first Nobel prize for his work in philanthropy.
 - **B.** He serves as chairman of committee to choose the recipients of the prizes.
 - C. He left money in his will to establish a fund for the prizes.
 - He is now living in Sweden.
- **37.** How often are the Nobel prizes awarded?
 - Twice a year **B.** Once a year C. Once every two year **D.** Five times a year
- **38.** Why are the awards presented on December 10?
 - **A.** Because it is a tribute to the King of Sweden.
 - **B.** Because Alfred Nobel died on that day.
 - C. Because Central Bank of Sweden administers the trust.
 - **D.** Because that date was established Nobel's will.
- **39.** A Nobel prize would NOT be given to

 - A. an author who wrote a novel. **B.** a composer who wrote a symphony. **D.** a doctor who discovered a vaccine
 - C. a diplomat who negotiated a peace settlement.
- **40.** What does this passage mainly discussed? A. Alfred Bernard Nobel В. The Nobel prizes.
 - **C.** Swedish philanthropy Great contributions to mankind